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From: Arianne Gravunder
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: crossing guard
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:04:15 PM

You don't often get email from ariannehealey@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello I am a concerned parent of a 7th grader at Hamilton Middle School who walks to school
most days crossing Mineral Point at Segoe. Can you please reconsider putting a crossing guard
here for the middle school start time. Thank you, Arianne Gravunder
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